
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

‘Orchestras for All’ Workshop Opportunity 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to invite your child to take part in an exciting musical opportunity. 
‘Orchestras for All’ is a national project designed to bring young musicians together to 
experience performing a variety of music in a large ensemble.  
 
The session will take place on Saturday 22nd June at Kirkby High School, Bracknell 
Avenue, Kirkby, L32 9PP from 10:00–13:00 (registration from 9.30am) and will include a 
morning of rehearsals and a free performance for family members at 12:30. 
 

The session is free – just bring your instrument, a drink and a snack. 
 

There are many benefits to playing in an ensemble including: 

• Meet new people and make new friends, 
• Improved well-being, 
• Develop teamwork skills, 
• Opportunities to perform at a variety of venues, 
• Improve listening and technical skills. 

 
Places are available for pupils of all abilities, to register for a place please complete and 
return the consent form on the following page and email to: stuart.brown@sefton.gov.uk.   
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Stuart Brown - Music Service Manager 

 
 
To: All Schools 
 

 

 
 
  Date:                       21 May 2024      
  Please contact: Mr Stuart Brown 
  Contact Number: 0151 934 3933 
                                07929 742628 
  Email:  music.service@sefton.gov.uk   
  www.skymusichub.com 
 

  

    
  
 The Atkinson  
 Lord Street  
 Southport  
 PR8 1DB 
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CONSENT FORM 
 

Orchestras For All, Kirkby High School 

 

Saturday, 22nd June 2024 

 

 

 

I hereby give consent for (name below) to attend the above rehearsal & concert.  

 

(Members Name in Full – Please print) 

 

 

 
 
Instrument 
 
 
 
 
Relevant Medical information 
 
 
 
 
Emergency contact telephone number 
 
 
 
 
Signed parent/carer     
 
 
 
 
Date: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Please email to stuart.brown@sefton.gov.uk by Friday 14th June  
 
 

I do / do not give permission for photos and video to be shared on social media  

(delete as necessary) 

mailto:stuart.brown@sefton.gov.uk

